April 13, 1972 Hon. Edward A. Morrison 161 West 86th Street New York, N.Y. Dear Mr. Morrison: I would like to take this opportunity to express to you our warmest good wishes and those of our whole congregation upon your appointment as Deputy Mayor of the City of New York. As the educational and spiritual "home" of your children, this great event of your life is doubly meaningful to us. May the tenure of your office prove to be one of great creativity, in which your contribution to the welfare of this city will redound to the credit of all of our people and prove a source of great satisfaction to you and your family. My warmest good wishes to your wife. Sincerely, RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:cw